
Residential Tenancies Office 

 

Email service 

Given the ongoing need to maintain distancing,

the Residential Tenancies Office may permit

services of documents by email. 

This means that, in most cases, if a document is served

by email, that document will be considered legally

served under the Residential Landlord and Tenant Act as

long as the intent of the service to ensure the other side

actually receives the documents.


